Combined Community Councils of the ACT
(PO Box 3310, Manuka ACT 2603; info@isccc.org.au)
Mr Simon Corbell MLA
Minister for the Environment

 and Sustainable Development
GPO Box 1020
Canberra, ACT 2601
Dear Mr Corbell
I am writing on behalf of the Combined Community Councils of the ACT (CCC) concerning the CCC Pre-election Planning Forum held on 22 September 2012.

At this forum you spoke on behalf of the ACT Labor Party and outlined your party’s vision for planning in Canberra.  As part of your presentation, you outlined several Labor election commitments relating to planning policy:
· Design competitions for major developments to be constructed on land owned by the ACT Government; and, 

· Reinvigorate the Planning and Development Forum.
In addition, the Greens made a number of commitments in their various election policy documents relating to community engagement, governance, planning and development and biodiversity and conservation. I have attached a copy of my letter to Mr Rattenbury.
The CCC would welcome the opportunity to meet with you to discuss progress towards meeting these initiatives, which were well-received by ACT community councils.
I can be contacted on 0419 854 211 or info@isccc.org.au should you be happy to meet with a CCC delegation.

Thanks and regards
Yours sincerely

Gary Kent

Session Convenor

Combined Community Councils of the ACT

3 March 2014
cc Mr Shane Rattenbury MLA
